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Company Announcement No 1 – 2017 

 
At today’s general meeting in Roblon A/S the following information 
is included in the board’s report: 

 

Roblon’s order intake and order book for the financial year 2015/16  
and estimated identified potential. 

 

At the annual general meeting on 26 January 2017 the board of Roblon A/S will give the following not 
previously released information about the order situation end of the financial year 2015/16:  

Total order intake for continuing operations for Q4 of the financial year 2015/16 was DKK 53.9 million 
which is an increase compared to the same period the year before of 50%. In the two continuing 
business segments Industrial Fiber increased by 44% and Engineering by 60%. 

Total order intake for continuing operations for whole 2015/16 was DKK 253.8 million which is an 
increase compared to the year before of 37%. Industrial Fiber increased by 49% and Engineering 
increased by 20%. 

Total order book for continuing operations as of 31 October 2016 was DKK 50.9 million which is an 
increase compared to the same period last year of 89%. The order book for Industrial Fiber increased by 
88% while it increased in Engineering by 91%. 
 
 
End of 2016 management’s total estimated identified potential in the business segment Roblon 
Industrial Fiber amounts to more than DKK 2 billion and more than DKK 0.5 billion in the business 
segment Roblon Engineering.  
 
In Roblon’s annual report for 2015/16 management expected revenue for continuing operations in the 
region of DKK 240 million and profit before tax of around DKK 15 million in the financial year 2016/17. 
These expectations are unchanged.  
 
Roblon A/S will release the first interim report for 2016/17 in connection with our ordinary board 
meeting on 9 March 2017.  

 

Frederikshavn, 26 January 2017   
Roblon A/S 

 

Jørgen Kjær Jacobsen   Lars Østergaard  
Chairman of the Board    Managing Director and CEO 

 

 

 

Enquiries regarding this announcement must be made to: 
Managing Director and CEO Lars Østergaard, tel. +45 9620 3300 


